
New Orleans-Baton Rouge 
Steamship Pilots Association 

2805 Harvard Avenue, Suite I 02 • Metairie, Louisiana 70006 • USA 

May 5, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Carrollton Gage in New Orleans has reached twelve ( 12) feet. NO BRA has implemented 
the following restriction as mandated by the Board of Examiners: 

"Mooring and unmooring operations at all mid-stream transfer facilities 
shall be restricted to daylight hours." 

This high water restriction wi ll be in effect until the Carrollton Gage reaches twelve (12) feet and 
falling. 

SHH/lbs 

Main Office 

Phone: 
Billing Fax: 

504-832- 11 99 
504-455-4328 

Sincerely yours, 

Capt. ephen H. Hathorn 
President 

Board of Director~ 

Phone: 504-2 19-2600 
Fax: 504-456-6456 

Marine Operations 

Phone: 504-2 19-26 11 
Fax: 504-455-2942 



From: Stephen H Hathorn hathornsh@nobrapilots.com
Subject: Mooring

Date: May 5, 2017 at 11:31 AM
To: Bourgeois Brett M. brett@nobot.org, Branch Ron rwbranch@earthlink.net

Reminder on high water restrictions.
They include any facility were mooring boats are used to run the lines. If you have any questions feel free to
call.

Steve

Sent from my iPhone
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